
 

ARTEE Central Executive’s  visit to Bhubneshwar 

VP(TV),  ARTEE Shri Yogesh Kumar alongwith the Secretary (A.E.) Shri A.K. Singhal, visited Doordarshan 

Kendra Bhubneshwar on 13
th

 Dec. 2013. A gathering of nearly 40 members from DDK and nearby 

stations/ DMC/ HPT, attended the meeting in which various queries regarding Patna ACP, LA v/s 

Technician , E.A. (5K), were put up and replied, local problems were also discussed. The meeting was 

covered by regional news channel.  

The meeting was a good experience for members and the organization. 

 


